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To:  NADE Board of Directors


From:  Giana Anderson




Date:  07/26/17




Subject:  Year End Report

I am pleased to report that the Awards Nominations process went very well.  We had 37 outstanding nominations!  The nomination period was extended, to allow time for some regions to get additional nominations to the committee.  The Committee Members did a wonderful job reviewing the submissions.  I would like to thank Julie Kujath for her kind assistance in ordering the Awards, and taking on the task to get them to Detroit.  On behalf of the Awards Committee, I would like to congratulate all 2017 Nominees and Award winners.  Awards will be presented at the Awards Luncheon in August 2017.  
Committee Members included:  

Chandra Knopf-Great Plains

Jennifer Haddock-Southeast

Sarah Harte-Great Lakes

Kathleen Fuller-Mid-Atlantic

Sabrina Sternschuss-Mid-Atlantic
It was my great pleasure to serve as the 2017 NADE Awards Committee Chair.

Respectfully Submitted,

Giana Anderson

NADE Awards Chair
